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Development Update 
Dwyer/Donnybrook
Construction works are well underway, with the 
intersection looking to open between July and 
September next year. Works on the Southern 
side of the intersection are progressing well with 
bulk earthworks commenced and subsoil drains 
underway.

Title Registrations
Cloverton continues to grow at a fast pace with 
over 1,050 settlements. Stages 314, 315 and 317 in 
Pinegrove are anticipated to register in the end 
of this year or start of next year.

Dog Park
We are thrilled to open the Dog Park officially on 
7th December! Don’t miss our launch event at 
9.30am at the park opposite the Sales Centre on 
Dwyer Street. You can enjoy some morning tea 
with your neighbours while your dog is washed 
for free! 

Bike Park
The Bike park is in its final stages with all 
drainage and irrigation works complete and 
concreting about to commence. The bike park is 
anticipated to open this summer with a launch 
event early in the new year.

Regional Playing Fields
Earthworks are well underway and on track with 
the project’s schedule. Landscaping of the 
playing fields is expected to commence autumn 
2019, with an anticipated opening end of 2020.

Green Leaves Early Learning Centre  
opening early 2020 
Located on Design Way, next to the Sales Centre, the new centre is set to open early 2020. 
Offering 7 different learning areas for balanced learning and fun, the centre will be open Monday 
to Friday and accepting children from 6 weeks to 6 years of age. Visit the website to register – 
greenleaveselc.com.au

Summer  
Snake Safety 

Snakes are active through summer 
and will often seek warm places and 
dry open areas to sunbake. If you see 
a snake on your property or a public 
area, contact Council on 9205 2200 
who will talk you through the snake 
catcher service process.

If you have been bitten by a snake  
call 000 immediately.
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Refer a Friend
Ends soon!
Love the community in Cloverton? Refer a friend 
to the community and you could both walk away 
with a $5,000* Visa Gift Card each! 

Hurry, offer must end 31st December, 2019.
*Terms & Conditions apply, visit stockland.com.au/Cloverton for  
more information.

Your playground voting revealed
Recently you voted for your favourite playground theme for one of the next parks within Cloverton.
The choices were camping, creek and walkway, and we are pleased to announce that the winning 
playground style is ‘creek’!

Inspired by the Merri Creek and surrounding  
nature, the park is planned to offer water play 
areas, rope bridge, maze and some quiet  
relaxation zones.

Now that the winning playground style has  
been selected, we’re currently working to  
finalise the detailed park design for Council  
review and approval. It is important to note  
that Council has the final say in these  
processes and they have the right to change  
the design of the places and spaces we create.

Dates for your diary! 
Saturday 7th December 
Cloverton Dog Park Opening, 9.30am – 11.30am
Saturday 14th December 
Christmas at Cloverton, 10.30am – 12.30pm 
Cloverton Sales Centre
More information to follow – keep an eye on your 
emails and Facebook. 
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School Holiday Craft Sessions
As the community continues to grow, Cloverton is the place for fun every school holidays, with 
free craft and entertainment sessions for kids. The Lego workshops and puppet making classes 
have been incredibly popular and fun, with the latter also teaching kids about recycling. 

If you have any ideas for school holiday sessions to be held at Cloverton email:  
Cloverton@stockland.com.au 

Celebrating Father’s Day 
at Cloverton 
It was great to see so many families celebrating 
Father’s Day at Dwyer Street Café.

Congratulations to Vikram, the lucky winner of 
this year’s Father’s Day prize. 

Like us on Facebook
Get the latest updates on what’s 
happening in Cloverton at  
facebook.com/cloverton


